
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
To:         Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Monday, 04 November 2024 
 
Health Minister appoints Mr Sello Lediga as Media Liaison Officer 
 
Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi wishes to announce the appointment 
of Mr Sello Lediga as his Media liaison Officer and Spokesperson with effect from 01 
November 2024. 
 
A former political columnist with over three decades of experience, Mr Lediga has been 
intermittently involved in government and political communications. He is also an 
author who has published three books on history and politics. 
 
“I wish to welcome Mr Lediga in his new role and confident that, working with 
departmental media team and other government communicators, he will execute 
duties well to facilitate access to health information amongst stakeholders in the sector 
including the media,” Minister Motsoaledi said. 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Sello Lediga 
Media Liaison Officer for the Minister of Health 
0832125000 
Sello.Lediga@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
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